
Slightly  Stoopid  ready  to
rock Tahoe
Slightly Stoopid is returning to the South Shore this summer.

The San Diego-based headliner, with a legion of followers
known as the Stoopidheads, will bring its folk, rock, reggae
and blues fused with hip-hop, funk, metal and punk to MontBleu
on July 18.

The last time the band was here was in 2011 at Harveys.

The show begins at 6pm.

Tickets  are  $37.50  online  or  at  the  MontBleu  box  office
888.829.7630.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/05/slightly-stoopid-ready-to-rock-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/05/slightly-stoopid-ready-to-rock-tahoe/
http://www.ticketmaster.com/

